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Steering Committee:

As you will recall, when discussions about creating a campus portal began last year, we selected
June 1 as the go-live date so that our newest students could start their HSU experience using this
new tool. However, after analyzing our communication plan for newly-admitted students and
considering the changes we have made in the summer HOP/HOOP process, I have decided to push
the go-live date to July 2, 2012. We will introduce myHumboldt to all new and returning students
in July, and have our major rollout at the on-campus HOP in August 2012.

 

This new schedule includes all single sign-on functionality. While the additional time may be used
for more testing, please know that the significant efforts of the functional and technical teams will
continue at pace. Most importantly, this extension does not open the door for changes to the
scope of Evolution I. 

 

I sincerely appreciate all of the hard work that has gone into the portal development thus far from
the technical and functional teams, and I am very eager to introduce our students to myHumboldt
in July! Please let me know if you have questions.

 

Peg

-- 
Peg L. Blake, Ph.D.
Vice President
Enrollment Management and Student Affairs
Humboldt State University
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